
 



 

 

It is my hope that you will have a great start in the school community and that you will explore and appreciate all 

of what this wonderful city of Washington D.C. and the surrounding areas have to offer. 

 

 

If you ever think that there is anything I can help you with, don’t hesitate to let me know. Just ask anyone at the 

school where my office is. It is very important to me that communication is open and at eye-level. We can all 

learn from each other. 

When it comes to your daily school life, I hope everything turns out the way you imagined or better, with great 

new friends and that you enjoy coming to school every day. 

All the best for a smooth start! 

Sincerely 

Carsten Apsel  

Head of School 


